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15 September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Key Stage 3 Homework Club 
 
Year 7 have had a brilliant start to their life as part of the Weald community and I have been 
incredibly proud to see enthusiasm in lessons, kindness in corridors and friendships blossoming in 
social time. I hope that your child has had a positive experience in their first two weeks with us 
and encourage you to contact their form tutor if you (or they) have any concerns. 
 
As we continue the year, I am keen to support pupils to succeed in Key Stage 3 and beyond. 
Independence in learning is an important aspect of this and one habit we aim to develop is 
excellent organisation and strong determination to complete homework to a good standard and 
on time.  We understand that this may be difficult for some students, for a multitude of reasons, 
and as such offer a dedicated homework club two days a week. 
 
There is no need to book a place in advance and if your child is interested, they can go to G5 on 
a Wednesday or Thursday straight after school.  The room is equipped with computers and will 
be staffed by our learning mentor and/or a teaching assistant who will be happy to help with 
homework tasks.  The expectation is that this is a quiet and focussed environment where 
students can start to meet the demands of homework in a guided way. 

 
Other after school clubs will also be starting shortly and details about these will be published on 
the school website in due course. 

 
Dates for your diary: 
Event       Date 

 
Meet the tutor (letter to follow)   25 September 2023 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr G Cook 
Head of Year 7 

 

 
 


